
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent,  

 

As part of this term’s Local History topic, we have arranged a visit to the Victorian Schoolroom at 

Armley Mills on Tuesday 17th May 2022. The children, dressed in period costume, will experience a 

typical Victorian school day and take part in the Mill Workshop. 

We shall be travelling by minibus, leaving school at 9.15 a.m. and returning for 3.15 p.m.   

  

The children will need to arrive at school dressed in their Victorian costumes: 

 

Boys Girls 

Long dark school trousers Dark knee socks or tights 

Long woollen socks (worn over trousers) Black shoes, black boots, black pumps. 

Black shoes, black boots, black pumps. Plain dark dress or skirt and dark top 

White shirt with stiff collar or no collar Shawl (optional) 

Short scarf/flat cap Hair tied back with ribbons or in plaits or 

ringlets 

A dark waistcoat will be provided by 

Armley Mills 

A white smock will be provided by Armley 

Mills  

 

Each child will need to bring a packed lunch. If your child is entitled to a Free Meal, school will provide 

a packed lunch for your child on the day. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

S Cope 

P Keating 

 

 

I give permission for my child ________________________________Class _______________ 

 

To be included on the visit to the Victorian Schoolroom at Armley Mills on Tuesday 17th May 2022.     
 

 
Signed………………………………………………………………parent/carer 

 


